MBALTIMORE

OPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, PreW‘-’Wu‘z—/
DATE: March 29, 2012

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 11-0001R
Hire One Baltimore

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council
Bill 11-0001R (Resolution), Hire One Baltimore. This resolution would create the Hire One
Baltimore campaign, designed to encourage each employer in Baltimore to hire at least one new
employee in 2012. The BDC understands the tremendous economic impact that results from the
hiring of new employees and always does its best to encourage Baltimore companies to hire new
employees, especially when they are Baltimore residents.

The BDC has no objection to this bill and respectfully request that favorable
consideration is given by the City Council.

Ce Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson
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